
Tuesday, December 18th   

HELP Club would like to thank all students and staff who donated to the annual mitten, 
scarf and hat drive.   The drive collected over 125 items to be donated to Sojourner 
Truth House.  The gift card winner is Audrey Glasglow. 

Wednesday, December 19th - Holiday Spirit Week 
Tomorrow is Santa's Workshop Wednesday (Santa's elves may make an 
appearance at CMS)! 
Wear Santa hats, holiday attire, holiday t-shirts, etc. 
 
Paws for A Cause is meeting today from 4:00 until 5:00 pm in the LGI.  St. John 
Animal Control Officer, Jan Kalinowski, will be our guest speaker.  Parents are also 
welcome to attend the meeting.  Please continue bringing in items for the supply 
drive.  St. John Animal Control is in great need of scoopable cat litter, canned cat 
food, and cleaning solution (preferably lemon scented).   
 
Last chance to buy your Clark Yearbook at the low, low discounted price of 
$30.00!  Yearbook orders placed after December 21st will increase in price to 
$35.00.  Remember there are only a limited amount of yearbooks available to 
purchase at delivery time!  Make sure you place your order now to reserve your copy! 
 
3 more days!!  We can do this!! 
 


